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NORTH CHARLESTON, S.C. – Before 11 a.m. Tuesday, May 10, 2022, a resident of the Al
Cannon Detention Center suffered an apparent medical episode in a housing unit. The resident
was taken to the medical unit. EMS responded and took over life-saving measures. The resident
was transported to MUSC, where he was pronounced dead.

Per protocol, the State Law Enforcement Division responded to investigate the death. CCSO
also will conduct an internal review.

The Charleston County Coroner’s Office can provide identity information when appropriate.


